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Dear Ms Dyer, 

 

Could we please add the following to our submission. 

 

"As concerned residents of Croydon, we are keen to understand how and why Croydon was 
selected as one of the 31 precincts. We have sent letters to the following ministers and agencies/ 
bodies to seek clarification: 

 

1.    Department of Planning,  Housing and Infrastructure, Paul Scully  

2.    The Premier, Chris Minns  

3.      Minister for Climate Change, Minister for the Environment, Minister for Energy and Minister 
for Heritage, Penny Sharpe, MP 

4.      Deputy Premier and Minister for Education and Early Learning, Prue Car, MP 

5.      Minister for Housing, Minister for Water, Minister for Homelessness, Minister for Youth, 
Rose Jackson, MLC 

6.      Minister for Local Government, Ron Hoenig, MP 

7.      Minister for Lands and Property, Steve Kamper, MP 

8.      Minister for Health and Minister for Regional Health, Ryan Park, MP 

9.      Minister for Transport, Jo Haylen, MP 

10.     Minister for Roads, John Graham, MLC 

11.     Minister for Police and Counter-terrorism, Yasmin Catley, MP 

12.   Minister for Families and Communities, Minister for Disability Inclusion, Kate Washington, 
MP 

13.   Minister for Building, Anoulack Chanthivong, MP 

14.   Minister for Aboriginal Affairs and Treaty, David Harris, MP 

15.   Minister for Seniors, Jodie Harrison, MP 

  

Agencies/entities 

1.      Heritage Council of NSW 

2.      Sydney Water 

3.      Greater Cities Commission 

4.      National Parks and Wildlife Advisory Council 

5.      Threatened Species Scientific Committee, NSW 

6.   Independent Planning Commission 

7.   Land and Housing Corporation, NSW 

8.   NSW Environmental Trust 

9.   Office of Local Government 



10.   Property and Development NSW 

11.   Crown Land 

 

 

 

Please find letters attached 

 

On behalf of Croydon Action Group " 











       The Malvern Hill/Croydon Action Group 
        
        
 
 
15 March 2024 
 
 
The Hon. Penny Sharpe, MP     
Minister for Heritage and the Environment   
 
          
 
Dear Minister 
 
Transport Oriented Development Program  
 
Croydon has been selected as one of the 31 precincts for rezoning under the Government’s Transport 
Oriented Development Program (TOD).    
 
As concerned residents of Croydon, we are keen to understand how and why Croydon was selected 
as one of the 31 precincts and we have sought information from the Premier and Planning Minister for 
more information on how the TOD was developed.    
 
We specifically seek clarification on whether during the development stages, that is before the 
announcement of the TOD on 7 December 2023: 
 

• Environment and Heritage (replace with your department) was consulted in relation to the 
TOD; and 

• Environment and Heritage (replace with your department) provided evidence, advice, 
assessments, feasibility analyses or technical studies in relation to the TOD. 

 
Thank you for considering this request.  We look forward to receiving your response. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
On behalf of 
The Malvern Hill/Croydon Action Group 
 




